
 

 

 

 

 

April 24, 2020 

                                                                       

NORTHWESTERN POLYTECHNICAL UNIVERSITY 

  

Dear colleagues! 

The National Technical University of Ukraine "Igor Sikorsky Kyiv Polytechnic 

Institute" expresses its high respect to the Northwestern Polytechnical University and 

is honored to express its gratitude for the donation to the Igor Sikorsky KPI personal 

protective equipment, in particular - protective medical masks. 

We are grateful for your friendly support and appreciate your help in such a 

difficult time not only for Ukraine and China but also for the whole world. 

It is a great honor for us to have such a partner as Northwestern Polytechnical 

University. We believe that our cooperation will be long-lasting and productive for 

both parties because friendly help and support now make the partnership resilient to 

any possible difficulties. 

In conclusion, we would like to express our admiration for the courage and 

decisive action of the Chinese people in the fight against the pandemic of the COVID-

19 virus - a threat unprecedented in the history of scale. 

  

 

Best regards - 

Department of International Collaboration 

Igor Sikorsky KPI 


